
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   FOR MORE INFORMATION 

3/31/10      CONTACT: 

BRIAN BEDDOW   

540-667-2224 X217 

 

 

 

104.9/105.5 THE BONE WELCOMES PJ ELLIOTT. 

 

104.9/105.5 The Bone is pleased to announce the addition of PJ Elliott to our 

airstaff.  PJ is a broadcasting veteran with over 10 years experience in radio 

… including stops at DC 101 in Washington, The X in Richmond and XM 

Satellite Radio in Washington.   

 

“PJ is an excellent addition to our airstaff,” says Brian Beddow, 104.9/105.5 

Program Director.  “He has a lot in common with our audience, he loves the 

music and he loves sports.”      

 

PJ will be heard weeknights from 8-Midnight.  He’ll also handle news and 

sports during the Free Beer and Hot Wings Show heard mornings from 5am 

to 10am.   

 

“I'm excited about the opportunity to come to the Valley full time,” says PJ. 

“I spent a lot of time here when I was younger and I can’t wait to get 

started.” 

 

PJ Elliott starts on April 1, 2010. 


